
Senate Cybersecurity Bill May
Increase  Government
Surveillance  Pressures  on
Cloud Companies
Privacy  groups  have  voiced  concerns  about  the  Senate
Intelligence  Committee’s  recent  introduction  of  a
cybersecurity bill, as was further explored by the firm in the
following  Silicon  Valley  Software  Law  Blog  posting  linked
below:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/new-senate-cybersecuri
ty-bill-may-expand-government-surveillance-pressures-on-cloud-
companies

https://prinzlawoffice.com/2015/03/senate-cybersecurity-bill-may-increase-government-surveillance-pressures-on-cloud-companies/
https://prinzlawoffice.com/2015/03/senate-cybersecurity-bill-may-increase-government-surveillance-pressures-on-cloud-companies/
https://prinzlawoffice.com/2015/03/senate-cybersecurity-bill-may-increase-government-surveillance-pressures-on-cloud-companies/
https://prinzlawoffice.com/2015/03/senate-cybersecurity-bill-may-increase-government-surveillance-pressures-on-cloud-companies/
http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/new-senate-cybersecurity-bill-may-expand-government-surveillance-pressures-on-cloud-companies
http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/new-senate-cybersecurity-bill-may-expand-government-surveillance-pressures-on-cloud-companies
http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/new-senate-cybersecurity-bill-may-expand-government-surveillance-pressures-on-cloud-companies

